- **Dear Parent/Guardian**,
- The fifth-grade academic team is suggesting that your child return with the following materials at the beginning of the 2024/2025 school year.
- 3 different colored three subject notebooks
  1inch three ring binder
  Headphones/ Earbuds
- 3 Two-pocket folders
  - 4 Boxes of number 2 pencils
  - 10 Blue/black pens
  - **Crayon/ Colored pencils**
- 1 Box of Tissues
  - 1 Roll of paper towels
- 2 Highlighters
- Scissors
- Lysol Wipes
  - Thank You,
    - Mrs. Panneton & Mr. Magnuson